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Reporting Obligations: 

Navigating New Rule 8.3 
1.0 hour Ethics MCLE Credit 

 
Join the State Bar’s Office of Professional Competence for a one-
hour MCLE program on the new reporting obligations under Rule 
8.3 of the California Rules of Professional Conduct. Through a 
combination of theoretical exploration, practical case studies, 
and interactive activities, you will learn: 

 
  how to identify situations that create reporting obligations; 
 how to report and when a report should be made; 
  when a lawyer may or may not be required to report; 
 when a lawyer may be prohibited from reporting; and 
  other relevant rules and authorities that are critical to 

complying with the reporting obligations of Rule 8.3. 
 
 

Thursday, June 20, 2024 

Presentation 12:00pm - 1:00pm 

Via Zoom  

 
 RSVP no later than 

Monday, June 17, 2024, 
to scwilevents@gmail.com 

Erika Doherty is the 
Program Director of the 
State Bar’s Office of 
Professional Competence, 
which focuses on ensuring 
that California attorneys 
are aware of, and in 
compliance with, their 
professional 

 
responsibility obligations. She has worked in a 
variety of capacities at the State Bar, including 
staffing the State Bar’s Ethics Hotline, and in the 
Office of General Counsel and the State Bar Court. 
She also was an attorney for the California Supreme 
Court’s Committee on Judicial Ethics Opinions. 

 
 

Catherine Ongiri is an 
experienced attorney, 
policy advocate, and 
passionate leader in the 
legal community. Ms. 
Ongiri the Managing 
Attorney in the State Bar 
of California’s Office of 
Professional Competence. 

In this role, she manages the Ethics hotline and the 
support side of the Lawyer Assistance Program. 
Additionally, she has lead responsibility for devising 
and developing the State Bar’s preventative education 
curriculum. 

 
She previously worked at the Judicial Council of 
California as counsel for its Advisory Committee on 
Providing Access and Fairness and created a 
preventative curriculum for judicial officers statewide. 
Ms. Ongiri has a strong background in adult-centered 
learning and developing curricula that engage the 
learner. Prior to joining the Judicial Council, she 
practiced appellate law as a Deputy Attorney General 
in the Health, Education and Welfare Section of the 
Office of the Attorney General, California Department 
of Justice and at the Family Violence Appellate Project. 
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Sonoma County Women in Law, PO Box 15089, Santa Rosa, CA 95402 

OR Pay online at www.sonomacountywomeninlaw.com 
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